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Happy  Holidays!

THANKS, BUT NO THANKS

It has been our pleasure to serve you 
throughout the year and your faith in our 
integrity is important to us. 

Please know that as part of our commitment 
to public trust and ethics, we have a strict 
no-gifts policy. 

Your support in helping us to honor this 
policy will be greatly appreciated.
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